
Dear Trade Partner,

Effective 2 March 2021, customers travelling on Qatar Airways flights from ZNZ, DAR and JRO 

will be required to present a negative PCR test certificate from an authorised laboratory prior to 

departure. 

The PCR test certificate must be issued within 96 hours prior to departure, or within a shorter 

time period where mandated by a local authority.

In addition to the original PCR test certificate, a signed consent form must also be provided at 

the airport. Customers without these documents will not be permitted to travel. Children under 

12 are exempt when travelling with their family.

Additional UK government restrictions may apply. Please check the gov.uk website for the 

latest travel information.

Thank you for your support.

Your Qatar Airways Team

Current authorised laboratories

• The National Public Health Laboratory Mnazi Mmoja Governement Hospital

• The National Public Health Laboratory (NPHL), Mabibo near TFDA and Benjamin Mkapa

EPZ Governement Laboratory

Current authorised sample facilities

• Mount Meru Hospital (Arusha)

• Arusha Lutheran Center Referral Hospital (Selian) - (Arusha)

• Fame Medical Health Center (Karatu)

• Hai District Hospital (Kilimanjaro)

• Mawenzi Referral Hospital (Kilimanjaro)

• KCMC Referral Hospital (Kilimanjaro)

New PCR test requirement for travellers on 

Qatar Airways from Tanzania

https://www.qatarairways.com/content/dam/documents/QR-consent-form-PCR.pdf

